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18 September 2020 

 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
I am writing to say how pleased we are with how well the children have returned to school and that we have had a 
successful first two weeks. The children have been very mature in how they have been in dealing with new processes 
and the system of bubbles. They really have been a credit to you all. 
 
We had a whole school outdoor assembly in the sun today during which we announced this year’s House Captains. 
Congratulations to Lottie, Ruben, Summer, Owen, Belle, Albert, Sophie and Angus. They will lead initiatives and 
support the school by, for example, showing prospective parents around. 
 
When the school was closed, we used SeeSaw as our main means of providing Home Learning. We want to be 
prepared in case a bubble should need to isolate or if the school had to close in the future so we will be sending 
home new SeeSaw access codes for all children in Pepperdon, Easdon, Shapley, Mardon and Beckaford on Monday. 
These will be on paper and replace any codes sent out previously. Please keep these codes safe in case they are 
needed in the future. I would stress this is only a precaution and we have absolutely no reason at the moment to 
think a bubble will have to isolate or the school would have to close. 
 
On a positive note, we are delighted to launch our new website today. It is much more user friendly than the old one 
and much easier for us to update. It will be used for homework in the future and also as a means for teachers to 
communicate directly with you. We will send out more information but, in the meantime, please follow this link and 
have a look: www.moretonhampstead.thelink.academy 
 
Have a lovely weekend, 
 
With our best wishes, 
 
William Bentall 
Headteacher 
Moretonhampstead Primary School 
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